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GUILLEN MEETS WITH BROOKS, DUVAL, JIM HOGG  

COUNTY RESIDENTS AT DISTRICT OPEN HOUSE 

 

Austin – On Thursday, May 12th, State Representative Ryan Guillen is hosting a District Office 

Open House in Benavides.  

 

“We’ve opened offices across the district to better serve our communities. The Open House is 

the perfect chance for folks to come by after work, grab a few refreshments, and discuss 

important issues of the day,” said Guillen.  

 

Residents from Brooks, Duval and Jim Hogg Counties can stop by the Northern District Office 

to meet with Representative Guillen and his District Director, Diana Flores. The open house in 

Benavides is the second of four in 2016 that Representative Guillen will host at each of his 

district offices throughout the year.  

 

Representative Guillen's Central District Office is located at the Community Center in 

Benavides, 131 W. Main St. Residents can either walk-in or set up an appointment by calling 

(361) 256-3970. 
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